

Ehab Alsharief

By email only: request-597995a4805805@whatdotheyknow.com EIR team
National Grid House
Warwick Technology Park
Gallows Hill
Warwick
CV34 6DA

Box.EIRrequests@nationalgrid.com

21st August 2019

Dear Ehab Alsharief,

Request under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 ("EIR")

Thank you for your email dated 20th August 2019 requesting information via the WhatDoTheyKnow website.

Information requested

Dear National Grid plc,

I would like a copy of the successful quality (technical) tender submittal for the power line between Canterbury and Richborough, which was awarded to Carillion.

Many Thanks

Regards, Ehab Alsharief

Our response

Please note that National Grid PLC (nor any of its subsidiary companies) are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

The information you have requested is confidential and therefore cannot be disclosed under exemptions 12(5)(e) and (f) of the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 ("EIR").

As a responsible business, we will always aim to respond to information requests that fall outside of EIR, however in this instance, it is not appropriate to provide you with this information. By way of reminder, we are not subject to FOIA (as stated above) and have therefore not considered your request under this legislation.

Conclusion

If you are in any way unhappy with this response to your request, you may ask for an internal review. Please write to Julie Labraham (EIR Complaints Officer), in the first instance, at the above address, setting out the reasons why you believe we have not complied with its requirements with regard to your request.

Regulation 11(2) EIR states that you must send a request for internal review to National Grid no later than 40 working days after the date of this letter. We will arrange an internal review of your request and we will notify you of its decision no later than 40 working days following receipt of your complaint.

Under EIR, if you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to appeal the decision to the Information Commissioner. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:



Information Commissioners Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me on the details at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

EIR team On behalf of National Grid